ﬁ Polotsk CSMC 20 sHBaps 2023

On January 19, 2023, a meeting of the staff with the information and propaganda group of the
Novopolotsk City Executive Committee was held at RUE "Polotsk CSMC"

The group included representatives of the City Executive Committee, the Civil Defense and Emergency Situations, the Municipal Unitary Enterprise “ZhREQ”, the GOVD, the
central city hospital. The group was headed by the Chairman of the Novopolotsk City Council of Deputies Buevich Oleg Gennadievich.

During the meeting, the team was informed about various areas of the city's development: the sphere of housing and communal services, trade, transport, healthcare, and
culture. Employees were informed about the state of fire safety, public order, the epidemiological situation in the city, as well as the socio-political situation in the country
and in the world. During the meeting, the employees of the Center asked questions on the topics discussed.




